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STATEMENT ON THE ROYAL COMMISSION INTO 
DEFENCE AND VETERAN SUICIDE 

 
The NSW Government welcomes the decision of the Federal Government to 

recommend to the Governor-General the establishment of a Royal Commission into 
Defence and Veteran Suicide, and supports the establishment of a permanent 
National Commission into the future.  
 

The NSW Government was the first State to call for a Royal Commission, recognising 
that one death is one death too many.  
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